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Welcome Back Newsletter 
August 2022 

 
 Important Dates 

  6th Grade Open House                                                 
August 25, 2022 6:00 p.m. 

 
        7th and 8th Grade Open House 
        September 1, 2022 6:00 p.m. 
 
     School Advisory Council Meeting 
           August 24, 2022 5:00 p.m. 
 

Picture Day 
August 24 and 25, 2022 

 
Positive Behavior/Anti-Bullying 

Assembly 
August 22, 2022 

 
Safety Tips and Reminders 
❖ Please follow our unified dress code policy which can be found on our website. 
❖ All students should wear their I.D. badge from last year until you receive a new one 

during the second week of school. 
❖ Supervision is provided for students from 9:00 a.m.-4:30 p.m. 
❖ Our gates will be locked and/or supervised at all times. Please be patient when 

arriving on campus. Safety first! 
❖ Students should not congregate at the neighboring parks before and/or after school. 
❖ If you see something, say something. We are here to help you and keep you safe! 

https://www.browardschools.com/securitytips  
 
General Updates and Reminders 
❖ Please contact our front office for information regarding 

before and aftercare. 
❖ Check pinnacle daily to stay up to date with your child’s 

progress and attendance. 
❖ Review, sign, and return all necessary code of conduct and  

back to school forms during the first week of school. 
❖ Everyday counts! Please be on time and ready to learn. Our 

first day of school is Tuesday, August 16, 2022. Classes begin 
Promptly at 9:30 a.m. We are excited to have you! 

❖ Visit our website: www.browardschools.com/apollo  

Greetings from our principal  
Dr. Louis Kushner 

 
We are so excited to open our doors to all our Apollo 
Rockets! Our theme this year is to “Be intentional while 
living your best story.” The 2022-2023 school year is going to 
be a year of cultivating relationships and strengthening our 
academic programs. Safety and security are a top priority at 
Apollo Middle School. Always remember, if you see 
something, say something. We all play a role in safety here 
at Apollo. Our first day of school is Tuesday, August 16, 2022. 
Students are in class from 9:30 a.m.-4:00 p.m. Doors open at 
9:00 a.m. and all students eat breakfast and lunch for free. 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any 
questions, comments, or concerns. 

https://www.browardschools.com/securitytips
http://www.browardschools.com/apollo

